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To: Konstantinos and Steve			cc: SA and 802 leadership
[bookmark: _GoBack]The IEEE 802 Standards Committee would like to express some concerns and requests with regards to the planned cut-over to the new myProject system. We appreciate the efforts of IEEE-SA to upgrade the tools, but wish to ensure that disruption of the ongoing development of standards is minimized. We believe this can be aided if the cutover is both a) scheduled predictably well in advance, and b) done on new projects only and not on projects already in the SA ballot process.
We can plan our projects around the cutover related to a firm date. The question is, how much advance notice is needed? Generally, IEEE 802 groups progress projects to SA ballot at plenaries, which occur approximately every four months. As such, 6 months notice of the firm date would facilitate planning. A few weeks, or even 2 months, would not be sufficient, since anyone planning to launch a ballot would already be well into the work to get it done by that time.
Therefore the IEEE 802 leadership requests that there be at least 6 months advanced notice of a firm cutover/blackout date.
Furthermore, we believe it essential to conduct a live test with a small set of actual projects for which IEEE 802 is willing to volunteer one or more projects for the testing.  After successful testing, IEEE 802 would support a hard cutover with 6 months notice.
 Again, we appreciate the efforts of the IEEE-SA to upgrade and maintain the tools of the balloting process and request these considerations in the spirit of making this change in as smooth a manner as possible so that we can continue to produce valuable standards. 
We look forward to your response.
Sincerely,
The Executive Committee of the IEEE 802 Standards Committee
